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Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

From: Simon Gitalis <simon@gitalis.com>
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2016 3:47 PM
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee
Subject: New Road Liberty Village.

I am a Realtor that does business in Liberty Village. I receive countless complaints for relief from getting in and 
out of the area.  

The traffic congestion in and out of the Village is a concern to new Tenants exploring the opportunities here and 
existing Tenants and there visiting Clientele.  

A New Road would be a welcome relief and a long time coming. 
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